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University Assessment Committee 
April 26, 2017  

Minutes 
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Mr. Brandon Mainer  will rotate off UAC to allow more time to serve as COSA Chair in 2017-
18. 

 
With the creation of the new Division of Student Success starting July 1, 2017, Dr. Terence Sullivan 
will be representing Student Success division. 
 
Nominations and Election for Chair for 2017-18 – There was a motion to nominate Dr. Black and 
Mrs. Turley to continue as co-chairs.  The motion was approved. 
 
VSU Leadership Academy Report – Mr. Holt was asked to report on the VSU Leadership 
Academy.  The mentoring group is good.  Most eye opening for the participants.  If the university 
can, it should continue with the Leadership Academy. 
 
UAC has received a request for an assessment workshop/mentoring for Communication Arts in 
April, but due to scheduling conflicts, was not able to set up the workshop. 

 
 
Announcements/Workshops 
 
Dr. Black will be attending the Association for Institutional Research (AIR) 2017 Annual Forum which 
will held on May 30

http://forum.airweb.org/2017/pages/home
http://assessmentinstitute.iupui.edu/

